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Prez Sez  

Hello Saints members, 
 
New Officers Nominated 
Good news – all four officers for next year have been elected.  They are: 
 
President – Paul Trendly 
Vice Pres – Dick Magee 
Treasurer – Rich Gwyn 
Secretary – Bill McMenamy 
 
No Regular Meeting in December  
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Remember there will not be a regular club meeting in December.  The Christmas party will take the place 
of the meeting. 
 
Meeting Place Changed for 2011 
Starting in January we will be meeting in the room next to Mark Twain Hobbies.  Mark Twain has offered 
us the room for the second Thursday night of each month for free.  
 
Club Needs a Webmaster and a Newsletter Editor for 2011 
We still need a new webmaster and newsletter editor.  Dan Eaton will be stepping down as newsletter 
editor for next year.  We need two people to step up and help out the club for these important positions. 
 
Christmas Party 
As of this writing, we only have 16 members and guests signed up for the party.  I talked to the restaurant 
manager and she is willing to let us only pay for the number that show up, if we tell them the entrees in 
advance.  We decided to proceed since it will not cost us anything extra, and we would lose the $150 
deposit if we cancel. 
  
Porta-Potty  
The club voted to let the vendor pick up the porta-potty at the end of November since it would cost $85 a 
month to keep it.  The membership did not think there would be enough people at the field to justify the 
cost over the winter.  We will get it back in the spring. 
 
So Long for a While 
This is my last newsletter since I will be retiring as president.  I still plan on being a member next year, so 
– see you at the field next spring! 
 
Club Officers for 2010 
President  - Richard Jenkins 
Vice President  -  Dick Magee 
Treasurer – Don Pallett 
Secretary – Bill McMenamy 
 
Thanks 
-Richard 

 

 

Back to Contents  
      

Meeting Schedule 

  

Meeting Dates Remaining in 2010:  
  

Formal meetings are done for the year, the Christmas party is replacing December’s meeting. 

  

Meeting Time: 
  

7 to 9 pm.  

  

  

Meeting Location:  St Peters Senior Center 
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 From St. Charles go West on 70 to Mid Rivers Mall Drive. Turn left and go South to 

McMenamy Rd. Turn right on McMenamy by the McDonalds.  Go 1/8 mile.  Senior 

center will be on your left.  
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St. Charles Saints – Meeting Minutes 
 

Meeting called to order 19:00 on 11-10-2010. 

Roll, 10 members present. 

Treasures report,  beginning balance $2493.10,  debits $150.00, credits $32.00, ending balance 

2475.10.  Motion to accept treasures report, membership aye. 

Field report 

 Discussion on  tractor maintenance and where to store tractor over winter.   

 Porta poty scheduled to be picked up at the end of November. 

Old business 

 Christmas party has been scheduled and flyers sent out.   

 Still need volunteers for webmaster and newsletter editor.  

New business 

 election of new officers 

 motion to accept nominees of Paul Trendley president, Dick Magee vice-

president, Rich Gwyn treasure, Bill McMenamy secretary, membership aye.   

 Motion to have December meeting at the Christmas party, membership aye.   

 Crash of the year, Bob Ponte. 

50/50 Dick Magee 

Attendance prizes, Glen Basler and Bob Ponte. 

Motion to adjourn, membership aye. 
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Show And Tell    

 
 
Bob Ponte brought in this Hobby Lobby F-18E Super Hornet EDF. Bob hasn’t had a chance to 
fly it yet but it does look very nice. 
 

Bob 
also brought in this electric B-25. He’s flown this one and is impressed with the electric retracts. 
Fly’s good too. 
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